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Forestry Tasmania.

GROWING OUR FLN LIRE

PRenet 6233 7052 (Ms Newson)
Your Ref:

700-0809038
Our File:

60757-FOI108/10

Mr Clive Stott

Dear Mr Stott,

Please find enclosed a copy of my self-explanatory letter to the Ombudsman.

I enclose the requested documents and apologise for the inconvenience caused.

Telephong 03 6233 8203. www.forestrytas.com.au

International Facsimile 61 3 B233 8156

Yours faithfully,

General Counsel
26 September 2008

ce. Mr Clive Stott
Dr Hans Drielsma

Facsimile 03 6233 8444,
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6233 7052 (Ms Newson)
700-0809038

60757-FOI08/10

Ombudsman Tasmania
GPO Box 960
HOBART Tas 7001

Attn: Ms Kaitanis

Dear Sir,

I refer to your correspondence dated 19 September 2008, regarding information requested
by Mr Clive Stott on 24 July 2008. F orestry Tasmania’s Freedom of Information Officer,
Dr Hans Drielsma, is currently on leave and I am responding on his behalf,

This information was compiled in response to Mr Stott’s request; however, Forestry
Tasmania’s FOI Coordinator, Ms Tamika Triffitt, was compelled by medical reasons to
take maternity leave earlier than expected. The short notice of her departure caused a
hiatus in the FOI Coordinator’s position. This position has now been filled by Ms

Meaghan Newson; however, the documents were, unfortunately, not forwarded to Mr Stott
as a result of the hiatus.

[ enclose copies of the requested documents and apologise for the inconvenience caused. I

have sent a copy of this letter, together with another set of the requested documents, to Mr
Stott,

Yours faithfully,

ohn McDonald

General Counsel
26 September 2008

cc. Mr Clive Stott
Dr Hans Drielsma



